
Appendix D 

 Nightingale Park S106 Community Garden Consultation, example responses 

 

 ‘We wholeheartedly support this project as we enjoyed visiting the garden last year 

‘and look forward to continuing to do so’ 

 

‘I think it looks great and will allow the area to continue to be used by many different 

groups of people so I’m all for it. The fruit trees would be lovely in the longer term but 

I can see that we would need another source of funding.’ 

 

‘I like the look of this. Gate - I am reiterating that it would be nice if the gate is wider 

than at present, to allow folk to see in, but it's not clear on diagram if it is. Club hut - 

not sure how close to boundary and therefore people's gardens - we need to be 

sensitive to this. Pond - I can't quite visualise how close the pond and deck are to 

neighbouring gardens, but if this were deemed to be a problem, is it feasible to 

switch pond to opposite side, where there is a path as a boundary? To me that would 

seem an easy answer.’ 

 

‘The design looks great, will enhance the biodiversity of area, and increase the value 

to both children and the elderly. The requirement for disabled access has been 

incorporated. Consider having some seats of varying heights which will help some 

with disabilities where they find standing up from a standard bench difficult. The 

community applicants have done an admirable job so far in improving this area, and 

have an active enthusiastic group of participants. I support this application.’ 

Cllr Tim Moore 


